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Cate Marian <cate.lee.marian@gmail.com>

Fwd: Mud Season 2021 Newsletter 

Cate Marian <cate.lee.marian@gmail.com> Wed, May 5, 2021 at 3:21 PM
To: Cate Marian <cate.lee.marian@gmail.com>

Dear Putney Alumni and Friends,

While we have worked hard to make the most of this cold weather, from kicking
off Dorm Olympics with a skate to once again turning the pasture behind Noyes
into our own private slopes, we couldn’t be happier to have spring just on the
horizon. 

https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/2EE43631-DACE-43AE-9A36-D9C24E6A82A8/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/8EC9F16E-69F1-413C-85EA-51ED2C0A3929/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/5EDCB66B-45B2-4616-AF8A-051ECD9C8C1F/c
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With limited opportunities to travel, the past year has challenged us all to think
more creatively about ways to connect with our extended Putney family. We are
excited to announce the launch of our Weibo and Bili Bili accounts which will
allow us to further foster the relationships we have with our Chinese alumni and
families. 

Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion
As we continue the critical work of making Putney a truly anti-racist school, a
community where all students can equally learn and thrive, we want to provide an
update that addresses key questions, explains the processes and thought behind
this work, outlines actions we have already taken or are currently pursuing, and
reflects on the school's ongoing commitments.

Our recent report includes information regarding:

The work of the Board of Trustees
Admitting and supporting BIPOC students
Recruiting and retaining BIPOC faculty and staff
Anti-racism efforts at Putney
Collaboration with current and former students and others in the extended
Putney community

We hope you will review the work we’ve done so far and share any thoughts,
questions, hopes, and/or concerns. Your input and wisdom is crucial to the
success of this ongoing effort.

Review the Latest DEI Report

Submit Feedback on Our DEI Efforts

 Reunion Update

https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/32ABCAEB-0D0E-4CA2-B410-459D4EFC5CCB/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/2C7C8AA6-96B7-4EB5-AF9E-5DC89B41B46D/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/DB2C0250-3279-44E5-B698-1C15CDEA4BC6/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/A67E7BD7-5210-4547-9CB8-78C953BA5916/c


5/5/2021 Gmail - Fwd: Mud Season 2021 Newsletter

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=7db19252cf&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a%3Ar4897684361286020620&dsqt=1&simpl=msg-a%3Ar4897684361286020620 3/5

Due to continued safety concerns, this year’s
reunion will take place online on Sunday, June 6.
The event will include a handful of online
gatherings throughout the day and we’d like your
feedback to help us plan. 

Take the Reunion Survey

Maple Syrup Giveaway

March means it’s sugaring season at Putney and
we are once again preparing for our annual “syrup
draw.” There are three ways to enter for a chance to
win a sample of 2021’s maple syrup crop:

Return the postcard found in the Putney
mailing you'll receive shortly.
Email Carlotta at
ccuerdon@putneyschool.org 
Make a gift online and add “syrup draw” to the
comments section — donations are not
required, but they are greatly appreciated.

Entry deadline for the “syrup draw” is March 31.

Emily Jones Stepping Down June 2022

https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/4CE99A8A-0398-4182-9274-FA65FFC4D13D/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/EF2EB805-4B77-4705-AAC8-D924D7BEBACF/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/DDF9B24A-6E7F-4FCA-ADAD-4C26D261317F/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/C679848D-94AD-40DE-A84D-E06DBA30262A/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/6B718042-3529-4298-92BF-C7DCD2CD178B/c
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In January, Emily Jones announced her plans to
step down from her role at the end of the 2022
academic year. “I will have done 15 years as head
of school at Putney, and I have loved almost every
minute of my time here. It is time to let someone
else run this unique and powerful place.”

The Board of Trustees has begun its search for a
new head, starting with identifying a search firm.
The committee has selected Nishant
Mehta and Sherry Coleman from Storbeck

Search as our partners for our head of school search.

Learn More About the Search

Alumni Arts Workshops

This winter we welcomed a wide range of alumni
for our six-week Virtual Winter Workshop Series. It
was a wonderful experience to create community
in a new way as alumni engaged with different
mediums, set goals, and shared projects in
various stages. We’re already planning for more
workshop series in fall 2021 and winter 2022, and
hope you’ll consider joining us! 

View the Gallery

Stay in touch: 
Please use this link to update your information with The Putney School. 

https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/EEA27D68-2A4D-4EDA-8719-9FAFD13DF5BB/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/D2119C63-0732-40E9-9A50-75E8EF5F96D2/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/7AAB4173-95F9-4ABD-830D-58356F799E94/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/AE7B0D41-0FB6-4554-A8AA-965DDFEF8E8B/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/AA0FC6DA-E353-4949-91B3-994E1F4841C6/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/7E5ACC40-CAE8-4470-838E-04770EFEDB0F/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/D4AE4E46-2341-4481-A6C0-A7B3DFBA4562/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/30B499DA-41D2-4D32-BFD1-3EE3A9643A72/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/C24A31B2-6B98-4DF9-99FE-43AF93093D02/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/D0F34B77-A40A-4938-B4D5-BE99BE270498/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/74720214-ABDB-4F9C-BE5E-F62D9B147B65/c
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/41CAD94B-4AA8-44B6-A8AA-448311B36D75/c
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We welcome your feedback and invite you to contribute your own updates and news to share. 

Unsubscribe
The Putney School

418 Houghton Brook Road, Putney VT 05346-8675

mailto:communications@putneyschool.org?subject=Putney%20Newsletter+Feedback
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/oo
https://eml-pusa01.app.blackbaud.net/intv2/j/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29/r/B31FD7C7-DF64-4DA0-BABC-BDA9B51DFA29_45f2b7af-22c2-447e-9b6b-bf305c6ea80c/l/9C329455-EDBD-4E2E-8431-EABE6A356563/c

